
 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING FOR BUDGET AND ASSESSMENT 

IDAHO BOARD OF SCALING PRACTICES 

 

Pursuant to the requirements of Idaho Code, Section 38-1209(a), notice is hereby given that the 

Idaho Board of Scaling Practices held a meeting on Thursday, May 23, to consider and adopt a 

budget and to set the levy of assessment for fiscal year 2025. 

 

The budget that was adopted will not exceed the legislative appropriations for fiscal year 2025: 

 

PERSONNEL COSTS  $250,300 

OPERATING EXPENDITURES   $57,300 

CAPITAL OUTLAY       36,300 

TOTAL    $343,900 

 

The Board also set the levy of assessment in an amount of seventeen cents ($0.17) per thousand 

(1,000) board feet, up from sixteen cents ($0.16), or eight and one half cents ($0.085) per cunit, 

up from eight cents ($0.08) on the scale of all forest products harvested within the state. 

 

 

Dated and entered this 3rd day of June, 2024. 

 

_______________________________________ 

 

/s/ SHAWN INMAN, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

     IDAHO BOARD OF SCALING PRACTICES 


